
COVID-19 Statement 


After much fellowship and prayer the decision was made to conduct the Florida Truth 
School this summer at the meeting hall of the church in Miami. Please be assured that 
your health and safety is one of our primary concerns in our consideration. 


We will continue to monitor the situation and make updates to that plan as the 
conditions determine. For now we are working to do everything we can to be prepared 
and address your concerns. 


We’d like to stress that if you are sick or showing any symptoms of being sick, do not 
come to Truth School. If you experience any flu-like symptoms while at the Truth School 
please notify Lance or Sheri Freitag. 


We will: 

• Disinfect common surfaces more frequently. 

• Make hand sanitizers available at many locations.  

• Have on site medical care to address your medical concerns. 

• Have Vitamins C, D and Zinc available. 


We ask you to: 

• Wash your hands often, especially after bathroom use  

• Provide yourself with disinfecting wipes and/or hand sanitizer  

• Be extra mindful of fellow young people and serving ones to keep the area around your 

bunk clean  

• After eating, take all of your garbage to the garbage cans  

• Be mindful of others by social distancing when possible 


We are doing our best to align with local, state, federal and global public health 
guidelines and agencies. This includes promoting handwashing and healthy hygiene 
practices among our young people and serving ones. Mask wearing will not be required 
but is welcomed. We ask that those who wear masks not judge or comment on those 
who don’t wear masks and vice versa, but that we all would care for one another in love. 
We also encourage you to allow the peace of Christ to arbitrate in your hearts when 
considering any other precautions you and your young people should take when 
attending truth school. 


Should you have any questions about COVID-19/coronavirus, be sure to visit the Center 
for Disease Control website. 


Local Sources of Information include: 

The Miami-Dade County Health Department website: 

https://miamidade.floridahealth.gov/

The CDC website: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 


We look forward to enjoying the Lord with you all at Truth School this summer. 
Continue to pray that the Lord will guard and protect our entire three-part being for this 
time.


